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Community Consultation Report 
Conclusion 

The Beatson's Building Supplies Mull Rally organising team have completed their community 

consultation.  It was undertaken in order to assist Argyll & Bute Council demonstrate compliance with 

The Motor Sport of Public Roads (Scotland) Regulations 2019 and eventually allow the issuance of a 

Motor Race Order.  We now conclude that: 

• The affected local community on the Isle of Mull have been given a good opportunity to 

understand the road closure proposals for the 2021 Mull Rally, 

• The affected local community on the Isle of Mull been given a good opportunity to 

communicate their views to the organising team, 

• The organising team have understood the community views where these were related to 

community impacts - with a strong focus on those who live and work on the closed road 

sections, 

• The organising team have updated the event plans as a result of the community feedback, the 

majority favour a “traditional” route as per 2019. 

• The organising team will move forward with route planning based on the 2019 route and road 

closures, in line with the community views, 

• The route details will be announced as usual in June with regulations published in July and 

entries open in early August, subject to COVID restrictions, 

• The 2019 route plan is on the Mull Rally website. 

 


